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January 25, 2021 

 

TO:  All Gear Lubricant Presenters 

 

Information Letter:  GL-21-01 

 

Subject:  Nitrogen Testing 

 

Dear Presenters: 

 

Effective January 25, 2021 and based on an LRI Committee WebEx/Telecon Meeting 

held on January 25, 2021, it was determined that an alternate Nitrogen Test Method per 

ASTM D5762 can be utilized.   

 

The current required Nitrogen Test Method listed in PD4000 is per ASTM D3228.  This 

document is being reviewed to change the catalyst currently required in that test 

method. 

 

Only revision level dated 2020 for ASTM D3228 is permitted to be used at this time.   

 

The Nitrogen Test Method will be updated in the next revision of PD4000. 

 

Should you have any questions concerning this action, please contact me at PRI 

Headquarters at +1 724-772-8647 or via email at wgrubbs@p-r-i.org. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      Wendy L. Grubbs 

 
      Wendy L. Grubbs 

      QPL Development Coordinator 
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